
2022 Community Closet & Viking Support Station FALL Shopping

September 26, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Families at all 5 School District 145 buildings can receive Fall/Winter clothing through our
local Community Closet. The Community Closet is an organization that provides new and
gently used clothing for free to families residing in our school district.

Families will now have the option, by appointment only to pick out their own clothing at the

Community Closet building on the Waverly Intermediate School campus. If transportation is

an issue or you would rather have the clothing delivered to your child’s school that option is still

available, which will be explained to you when the Community Closet organizer calls to set

up your appointment.  Appointments will start in mid/late October 2022.

The School District 145 Foundation for Education Viking Support Fund partnered with the
Community Closet to enhance clothing donations and meet your home needs. The
Foundation has obtained items such as home goods including bedding, kitchen appliances,
kitchen tools and gadgets, hygiene items, personal items, shoes, winter coats, etc. to
support community need. These items will be distributed for free. You will be able to
personally pick out items from the Viking Support Station in Eagle.

If you have already received clothing from the Community Closet or items from the Viking
Support Station in the past you are welcome to receive again. Nobody will be denied.

If your family would like to be a recipient of these programs, or make a donation
please complete the form and return it to school by Wednesday, October 5th, 2022

If you have questions/concerns, please contact me for more information.

Laura Allen
Eagle Elementary Counselor
laura.allen@district145.org

mailto:laura.allen@district145.org


YES, our family would like to receive items from the Community Closet & Viking
Support Station

Name of Family Contact Person
___________________________________________

Phone Number for Contact Person _______________________________________

Please fill out the table below to ensure we have your sizes in stock.

Name of Student Grade Teacher Gender Size

Are there other family members in your home (ex: parents/non-school age siblings) who
are also in need of clothing? List those people below. If you need more space please
attach paper.

Family Member Name Relationship to student
(mother/father, baby sibling,
etc.)

Gender Size

Return this form to your student’s school PRIOR TO Wednesday October 5th, 2022
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WANT TO DONATE:
● Send back a check to school payable to “Bethlehem Covenant Church Community

Closet” or “SD145 Foundation for Education Viking Support Fund”
● Make a monetary donation online at https://dist145ffe.org/support-145/donate.html

(indicate “Viking Support Fund” or “Community Closet” as your special intent)
● Follow Foundation for Education social media channels for monthly drop-off donation

site information (Facebook @145FFE, Twitter @Dist145FFE)

https://dist145ffe.org/support-145/donate.html

